
From:
To: cityclerk
Subject: RE: MF fire and air quality in MA
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 3:10:36 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
would like this email included on the Official April 22 Council Agenda
To Mayor and Council
RE: MF fire April 9, 2024 approx 9:00 pm.
Mayor and Council
There was another tent fire put out by fire dept this evening, and this time near end of
Birch and half way up the embankment.
As a result, our air quality is very poor again tonight. I am getting extremely frustrated
with the frequency of fires and the air quality that I have to endure from the fires in the
encampment.
This is not just a spring/summer issue, toxic smoke and fires occurred throughout the
year, and the responsibility for clean air is yours.
As a citizen of PG, I have a fundamental right to clean air. Access to clean air is
essential for life, mental and physical well-being. Although not emmeshed in all legal
systems, access to clean air is widely recognized as a basic human right.
You, Mayor and City Council, need to respect all citizens basic human rights, and
ensure the fires in the encampment are contained at all times, and do not create
unacceptable air quality.
Regards
Karen Wong

*redacted




